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Tuesday 30th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 

Year 4 Class Trip – Reddish Vale River 
 
 
As part of our Geography topic about rivers and their features, a trip to Reddish Vale will be taking 
place this half-term on the Wednesday 15th May. On this day we will observe the features of the river, 
talk about how these features have been formed and sketch the river.  
 
On the day, we will leave school at 9:30 and we will be back in school at 12 so there will be no need to 
bring any additional food as we will be back before lunch time. Appropriate footwear and a water 
bottle is all that is needed.   
 
There is no cost to this trip as we will be walking to and from Reddish Vale.   
 
You will soon receive an electronic consent form – please complete this as soon as possible to confirm 
you give consent for your child to join the trip to Reddish Vale.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr McAufield.  
Year 4 Class Teacher  
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